Kirraly Northey

From: Josh Ford <Josh.Ford@bayside.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 22 December 2021 9:39 AM

To: Kim Zoljalali

Cc: Evan Papadopoulos; Nicholas Steele (Contractor); Clare Harley
Subject: RE: Planning Proposal - Rocky Point Road

Hi Kim.

Thanks for your email.
We would be free at either 11am-12pm or 3pm-4pm on those days for a Teams meeting.

Thanks, and regards, Josh.

Josh Ford Coordinator Statutory Planning

444-446 Princes Highway, Rockdale NSW 2216

T 02 9562 1634 M 0439 648 041

E josh.ford@bayside.nsw.gov.au W www.bayside.nsw.gov.au

From: Kim Zoljalali <Kim.Zoljalali@timeplace.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 21 December 2021 11:38 AM

To: Clare Harley <Clare.Harley@bayside.nsw.gov.au>; Josh Ford <Josh.Ford@bayside.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Evan Papadopoulos <evan.papadopoulos@timeplace.com.au>; Nicholas Steele (Contractor)
<nsteelel@woolworths.com.au>

Subject: Planning Proposal - Rocky Point Road

Hi Clare & Josh,

| recently lodged a Planning Proposal to Georges River Council on behalf of the Time & Place and Woolworths at
193-199 Rocky Point Rd, 66-68 Ramsgate Rd and 2-6 Targo Road, Ramsgate.

In our submission, we are proposing some traffic upgrades and the removal of some car spaces along Rocky Point
Road — which will be offset by retail parking we are providing on site.

The team would like to meet with you and the relevant stakeholders at Bayside Council to talk you through our
Planning Proposal early in the new year. This will provide an opportunity to introduce ourselves, personally provide a
project update and address any concerns you may have.

Would you be free for a catch up via Teams on 17 or 18" January? Otherwise, when would work best for you?

Looking forward to hearing from you

Kind regards,
Kim

KIM ZOLJALALI
PROJECT MANAGER

M. +61423643934

TIME®&
PLACE



Melbourne & Sydney
www.timeplace.com.au

LIVING TIME & PLACE TO MAKE FOR INTE]
NEW BRAND & WEBSITE LAUNCHING 14.10.21

This email is intended solely for the addressee and may contain confidential information. Any disclosure, copying or distribution to others is not permitted
without agreement of the sender. Council does not represent, warrant or guarantee this email is free of errors, virus or interference. Any views expressed or
commitments made in this email are those of the individual sender, and may not necessarily be those of Council. With regard to any personal information that
may be included in this email, Council complies with the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act, and expects the recipient to do likewise. This email
may be made available to the public under various legislation.
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